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Dear Students and Families,
As the student, this is the time where you take the responsibility of your learning and becoming more independent as a thinker and a student. Each student has a different set of characteristics and I look forward to learning these traits so I can be flexible when needed as a teacher.
For us to have a successful year in Life Science, it is key that you come prepared and ready to learn with a positive attitude. This school year is going to be a journey but with the right work ethic and discipline you will do great in my class. You are starting off with an A, now it’s up to you to keep it!
Thank you, parent/guardian, for the opportunity to teach your child. I know you sent your best from your house and I will do my best in guiding your child to success! If you have any concerns or questions, please feel free to contact me at dunnco@BOE.Richmond.K12.GA.US. Thanks again and I look forward to having a great year with you and your child!

Once again welcome and we will make the best of this pandemic!!!

										Best Regards,
                                                                                          Ms. Dunn
                                                                                             
                                                                                            
                                                                                 
[image: Image result for jaguars clip art]
	
image1.png




